
Saughall All Saints C of E Primary School 
Saughall Chester CH1 6EP 

Tel: 01244 455466 

  NEWSLETTER 8th March 2024 

More overleaf 

Monday 11th March - No school run clubs this week (SG Sport and House of Dance will be on) 
Tuesday 12th March - Parents Evening - make your booking online - 4pm to 7pm 
Thursday 14th March - Parents Evening - make your booking online– 4pm to 6pm 
Wednesday 20th March - Tattenhall Information Evening 4.30pm 
Wednesday 20th March - 22nd March - PGL Year 4 Residential 
Thursday 21st March - Wepre Park Trip Year 5/6 
Monday 25th March - Last week of school run clubs 
Wednesday 27th March - School shop 
Thursday 28th March - School closes at 3.15pm for end of term 
Monday 15th April - School reopens after Easter break 
Thursday 18th April - 19th April - Tattenhall Year 2 Residential 
Wednesday 1st May - Conway and SATs Information Evening 4.30pm 
Wednesday 22nd May - 24th May - Conway Year 6 Residential 
Friday 24th May - School closed at 3.15pm for half term 
Monday 3rd June - Inset Day 
Tuesday 4th June - School reopens after half term 

School Shop 
Just to let you know that the school shop will be open on Wednesday 27th March.  If your child wishes to 
bring in some money then they do not need more than £2. The School shop will only be open for Year 1 to 
Year 6 on this occasion. 
Please note the school office are unable to take forgotten money to the classrooms so please make sure 
bring it in with them.  

Nearly New Uniform 
 
Please remember we do have some nearly new uniform in stock, so before you order any new items please feel 
free and pop and see what’s available. These items are sold at a highly reduced cost and will also help reduce the              
environmental impact. 
It will also be available for purchase on Parent’s Evenings next week (cash only). 

Residential Visits   
  

Please can you ensure all residential visits are paid for via the online payments system or please send a 
cheque or cash to the school office. 
The Information evening for the Year 2 Tattenhall residential is Wednesday 20th March at 4.30pm in the 
school hall.      
 
 



School Librarian Competition 
 

Our librarians have been busy spreading the word about our latest book competition Book Bingo,
(return date Monday 11th March) with the hope that our pupils will learn lots of well-loved favourites 
and discover exciting new titles. Every completed entry will receive a prize before being entered into a 
year group prize draw. All the details where on the sheet, if your child decided to take one.  
 
Enjoy! 
 

Year 6 Conway and SATs Information Evening 
 

The Information evening for the Year 6 is Wednesday 1st May at 4.30pm in the school hall. There will be a 
SATs update followed by the Conway information presentation.  

School Coats 
 

Although the weather has been milder, could you please still send your child in to school with a coat. 
The British weather as we know can be quite unpredictable. 


